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ROSE CANYON LAKE YOUTH FISHING CLINIC 
The Arizona Game Ranger Lodge FOP #71 (AGRL) is a Fraternal Order 
of Police Lodge comprised of current and retired Game Rangers from 
the Arizona Game and Fish Department. The Game Ranger Charity 
Foundation arm of the Lodge is a 501c3 charity and is committed to 
affording the opportunity to participate in outdoor oriented activities to 
segments of the community that may not have these opportunities 
available to them.

The Arizona Game Ranger FOP Lodge #71 will be hosting a youth 
fishing clinic at Rose Canyon Lake on Mt. Lemmon on Saturday, April 6, 
2025, from 8:00 to 2:00. This will be a closed event available only to 
Scouts from Scouting America (formerly Boy Scouts) with the Catalina 
Council and youth affiliated with the La Frontera Center.  La Frontera is 
a multi-faceted community service organization that aims to support 
youth from challenged backgrounds in experiencing a safer, stronger, 
and healthier community.

AGRL members, Arizona Game and Fish Department employees, and 
volunteers from various organizations will be on hand to assist and 
mentor youth in fishing for trout at the lake. Tackle will be provided to 
the children that do not have their own, but participants are welcome to 
bring their own if they prefer.  Lunch will be provided and various 

awards to the youth participating in the event will be handed out at the end 
of the fishing day.

This event is a community-based collaborative event between the AGRL 
Charity Foundation, the La Frontera Center, the Arizona Game and Fish 
Department, the U.S. Forest Service Coronado National Forest Santa 
Catalina District, and the Scouts BSA, Catalina Council. 

Any donations in the form of cash, food, fishing tackle and door 
prizes would be greatly appreciated and are tax deductible. 
A charitable donation letter from AGRL with the needed EIN can 
be issued if requested. Any cash donations should be directed 
to Game Ranger Charities.

MAIN CONTACT: Game  Ranger Suzy Ehret
C: 928-301-0393, E: sehret@azgfd.gov 

SECONDARY CONTACT: Tim Wade, AGRL Executive Board 
C: 623-764-4463, E: agrl71treas@gmail.com




